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                                                                                  Wednesday 7th May 2025 

Owls & Goslings 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As many of you know Mrs Cross and her family will be moving at some point during the 

summer term. Our plans for Owls & Goslings when this happens is to cover the rest of the 

term internally with myself, Mrs Chisman and Mrs Sayers (Mrs Stanbridge and Miss Wilson 

will remain with Owls & Goslings as usual). There will be further correspondence about the 

arrangements for September 2025 at the beginning of next half term.  

Best wishes,  

 

Mrs Godbold  
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